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WHAT ARE WE
LEARNING?

Over the next two terms our topics is 'Survival'.
Our resilience and survival skills will be put to
the test for a range of OAA (outdoor
adventurous activities), bush-craft and map
making experiences. 

In Term 5, children will explore the world
through our Geography focus and learn how to
use six figure grid references and orienteering
themselves using maps.

They might be on a mission to find treasure....or
perhaps they might stumble upon a strange
animal in the  rain forest, helping us write non-
chronological reports on exotic creatures. 

Then we put on our lab coats as we explore
plants and living things that live in rain forest
biomes. We will focus on countries between
the tropics of Cancer and Capricorn.

We continue to work on decimals this term in
maths lessons, as well as statistics, shape and
position & direction. 

REMINDERS
Our school theme is 'creativity' this
term, we will be trying to promote
and instill this in our daily lessons at
Repton. 

Class Photos on the 19th/20th April

WEEKLY TO-DOS
Read at least 20
minutes, 5 times a week 

Practice multiplication
facts at home

Practice interests and
talents 3 times a week

EVENTS

April 28

April 27 - May 4
Travelling Book Fair

Whole Year 5 Assembly @9:00

April 21
Hever Castle Trip (Volunteers still
needed!)

No more swimming lessons! PE
days will be communicated by the
first week back. 

Please continue to bring outdoor
shoes and coats for playtime and
appropriate clothing for Outdoor
Learning. (days will be
communicated next term).

Practice weekly spellings

May 1 & 8
Bank Holidays

May 24
Year 5 & 6 Careers Day
Parents' Evening

Monday 17th April - Friday May 26thMonday 17th April - Friday May 26th  


